
Kudos for Health Director Wenrich 

 The Bethlehem Gadfly  City government  November 13, 2020  

 Latest in a series of posts on City Government  

Posting on Moravian’s virus situation, reminded Gadfly of Councilman 

Reynolds taking a few moments out after Health Director Kristen 

Wenrich’s presentation at the November 9 budget meeting to praise her 

for the good work she’s done during this pandemic mess. 

Nicely done and worth a listen. 
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